
 
 
I am looking forward to the addition of Black Forest Meadows to our County as a 
meeting space and wedding venue.  The community in El Paso County greatly needs 
more outdoor spaces built for gatherings for families, schools, and businesses.  Having 
had numerous conversations with Deborah and Ed regarding the sustainability of their 
property, their educational programs and opportunities with Alpacas for local schools 
and clubs, and the overall beauty of their property, I support their mission and vision. I 
am excited to see how they use their property to foster more community outreach and 
attract local and out of state visitors for private events. - Brandon, Edison Apps, LLC 
 


